
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 

Transportation Advisory Commission 
 
 

 Notice is hereby given that the Transportation Advisory Commission 
at their regularly scheduled meeting of October 13, 2016, adjourned said 
meeting due to the lack of a quorum.   The next regular meeting of the 
Transportation Advisory Commission will be held on November 10, 2016, at 
7:00 p.m. in Room 103, 50 East 6th Street, Tracy. 
 
 
 
 
Posted:   October 18, 2016 


